
 

 

 

Bereaved Families of Ontario – Southwest Region (BFO-SW) is one of 10 
Bereaved Families organizations across Ontario. BFO-SW is a non-profit 
organization offering grief and bereavement programs free of charge for 
members of southwestern Ontario. Our services are based on a peer 
support model in which our members are supported by trained volunteers 
who are themselves bereaved. BFO-SW is seeking passionate, driven 
individuals to join our Board and Directors to further our mission. 

About the Board of Directors: 

The Board of Directors provides guidance and oversight to the Executive 
Director and actively participates in the operational and administrative 
functions of the Organization. As an active and involved Board, BFO-SW is 
looking for experienced individuals interested in participating in the 
strategic growth of the Organization. 

The Board of Directors is looking forward to hearing from candidates with 
experience in any of the following areas: 

- Fundraising/grant writing​
- Financial management​
- Nonprofit governance 

Time Commitment: 

Board members are required to commit approximately 3-5 hours per month 
to prepare and participate in monthly meetings, sub-committees, and 
provide ongoing support to the Executive Director. Board meetings are 
typically held on the fourth Wednesday of the month. Successful 
candidates will be required to submit a satisfactory police check. 

To apply, please submit a resume and short letter outlining your interest in 
becoming a member of the BFO-SW Board of Directors to the Hiring 
Committee at bfosw.board@gmail.com. 

Looking for more information on BFO-SW? Visit our website at: 
https://bfosw.ca/  
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